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Thank you to our Co-
Chairs Elicia Bailey &
Theresa Sweetman!

Thank you to all the parent, student and teacher
volunteers for making this festival a sucessfull one! 

Hawk
Families
having
fun!

Hawk Teachers at work!

Hawk parents manning the booths.

Hawks enjoying the festival!

Hawk Alumni
giving back!
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Haunted House was spooky & fun!
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A big THANK YOU to our vendors for coming!

 Holy Trinity Swag!

Pre-school had the most
delicious caramel apples!

Hawks love to jump!


